

MID Board Selects Officers, Takes Steps to Begin Irrigation Season

For Immediate Release: February 22, 2011

Contact: Mike Jensen

209-722-5761

mjensen@mercedid.org

MERCED, CA – The Merced Irrigation District Board of Directors has selected their officers for 2011. Mr. Wil Hunter was nominated and unanimously elected as MID Board President. Ms. Suzy Hultgren was nominated and elected Vice President and Secretary. Mr. Hunter represents Division 5 and Ms. Hultgren represents Division 4.

Nominations and selections were made during today's February 22, 2011 meeting. The MID Board consists of five directors, each representing one of five divisions within the MID District. Directors serve four-year terms.

Regular MID Board meetings are held at 9 a.m. on the first and third Tuesday of each Month at the Merced Civic Center, 678 W. 18th Street in Merced. Board offices are held for one year. More information about MID Board Members can be found online at http://www.mercedid.org/board Meetings agendas are published on the District's website at www.mercedid.org/agenda

During today's meeting, the Board authorized the District's Managers to begin irrigation season when conditions merit. Additional information will be provided in the coming days from the District.

###